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Construction Update # 6 
UPDATE NO.:  6 CONTRACT NO. 23000 

DATE ISSUED:  September 1, 2023 
PROJECT NAME: Coyne Street Construction 

 

Construction is well underway Coyne Street! The contractor is Cassidy Construction Limited. Detailed 
information about the project is available at stthomas.ca/coyneandsimcoe. 

Work completed to date: 
• Locates of existing infrastructure 
• Tree protection, removal and trimming 
• Traffic signage has been installed 
• Removal of asphalt, curbs and driveways 
• Setup of temporary watermain 

Work scheduled for the next week: 
• Continue installation of sanitary sewer and services 
• Road Excavation 
• If you have questions about how this work affects you, please visit our Frequently Asked Questions: 

www.stthomas.ca/construction-faq  
Road Closures and Access: 

• Local traffic on Coyne Street will be permitted 
• Churchill Crescent will be open to local traffic from Montgomery Rd. to Ermatinger St. 
• Driveway access may be interrupted periodically during construction. Notification will be provided in 

advance of a driveway access disruption 
Construction Safety: 

• Your safety is very important to us. Please respect the work zone 
• Please use caution when using the street or sidewalks near the construction limits 
• Maintain a safe distance from any moving equipment, stock piles or trenches 
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